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Augusy 6, 1966 

Mr. Dan Kurzman 
c/o The Washington Post 
1515 L Street, NW 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Dpn: 

Sorry we didn*t have time to talk more yesterday. I 
do very much appreciate your effort on my behalf with Kuhn. 

I understand a later edition of yesterday's POST than 
the one delivered in the country carried a story on the 
Manchester book, and I would appreciate it very much if you 
would send me a copy. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


